
  HELP US GET THE DATA WE NEED TO HELP  
CARE FOR CHICAGO’S HOMELESS: 

           Volunteer for the Chicago Point-in-Time Homeless Count 
Thursday, January 24th, 2019 

  9 p.m. to 3 a.m.  – Citywide 
 

The Point-In-Time Homeless Count provides the Chicago Department of 

Family and Support Services (DFSS) with a “snapshot” of Chicago’s 

homeless population. The data gathered on the homeless in Chicago 

serves as a basis for federal funding, for service and resource planning, 

and to raise public awareness about homelessness.    

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information and to view a short webinar about volunteering, 

 please visit 

www.cityofchicago.org/fss  

Or email   homelesscount@cityofchicago.org                                       

                                                                          

To register, visit : https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2019pitcount 
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